Episcopal School of Baton Rouge

2022-23 Physical Education Uniform FAQ

Q: Are PE uniforms required/needed for Lower School students?

A: No, Lower School students currently do not dress out for PE class.

Q: Are PE uniforms required/needed for Middle School students?
A: Yes. All Middle School Students are required to dress out for PE class.
Q: Are PE uniforms required/needed for High School students?

A: Students who participate on athletic teams are not required to wear PE uniforms. They are
required to dress out in Episcopal t-shirts and/or school colors (Navy, gold, white). Shorts should
also be school colors, and appropriate length.

Q. Where can the PE uniforms be purchased?

A: PE uniforms may be purchased via the Squires online store, which opens in June. See school
calendar for specific dates. It is highly encouraged that parents purchase 2-3 sets of uniforms as
students typically have PE 2-3 times a week.

Q: Is the Squires online store the only way/place to purchase PE uniforms?
A: Yes. We are moving away from stocking uniforms on campus as its very costly.
Q: What if my child loses/outgrows their PE uniforms during the school year?

A: While students are expected to be responsible for their uniforms, things happen, and kids
grow! The online store will be open year round after school starts. Order turnaround time is
approximately 3-4 weeks.

Q: PE uniforms have a new design. Can my child still wear the older version?

A: Yes, students may continue to wear the old PE uniform. However, all newly purchased
uniforms will have the new design.

Q: Is the PE Bag required?

A: No, a school specific PE bag is not required but recommended.



